
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Friday, 6 May 2016 10:13 AM 
To: 'Nathan Niven' 

Cc: sarah.cerche@mial.com.au; John@amou.com.au; law@mcnally.com.au; gyates@aimpe.asn.au 
Subject: RE: AM2016/5 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards  

 
Dear Mr Niven, 
 
The Vice President has considered AIMPE’s request for an extension of time in relation to the filing 
of submissions in the above matter, and the views of other interested parties as outlined in your 
email below. 
 
The date in Direction [1] has been amended to Tuesday, 10 May 2016. 
 
The date in Direction [2] has been amended to Friday, 27 May 2016.  
 
Regards,  
 
Ingrid Fraser 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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